
 

 

 
 
By email to niamh.smyth@oireahtas.ie  
 
 
25th September 2023                                               
 
 
Ms. Niamh Smyth T.D, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
Re: Parliamentary Question 38926/23 “To ask the Minister for Health the number of pregnant 

mothers who have used a scan in Cavan General Hospital, per month, since its introduction 
to date in 2023; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Niamh Smyth” 

 
 
Dear Deputy Smyth, 
 
The RCSI Hospital Group has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. Having 
reviewed the matter, the following outlines the position.  
 
Please see below table outlining the number of patients who had a anomaly scan completed since 
figures last provided in June 2022.  
 

2022  Patients Scanned   

June   110 

July   152 

August  126  

September  123  

October    108 

November   139 

December   106  

Total 2023 (YTD) Patients Scanned   

January   123 

February    103 

March    117 

April  108  

May   127 

June   107 

July   114 

August   112 

 
 
We trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 



 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
______________________________ 

Stephanie Dunne 
Communications Manager 
RCSI Hospitals Group 
comms@rcsihospitals.ie  
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